
Welcome to Our Digital Citizenship Course! 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our Digital Citizenship Course at [School Name]! This 

program is designed to equip our students with the essential skills and knowledge to navigate the 

digital world safely and responsibly. 

Throughout this course, we will explore topics such as online safety, digital footprints, privacy, 

and ethical behavior in the digital environment. Our goal is to empower students to become 

responsible digital citizens. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further information. We look 

forward to an exciting journey ahead! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


